
March 19, 2020 
 
TO: Residents & Families via Global Connect 
 
 
Good Afternoon, 
  
Due to the risk of COVID-19 entering our building and the sheer number of 
people dropping off packages and food, we are requesting that residents 
utilize our free concierge service to obtain any essential groceries and 
medications.  We ask that residents not leave the campus unless absolutely 
necessary, and that we do not have groups of people getting together in 
common areas or in homes.  In addition, we are trying to reduce the number 
of visitors and family dropping off and picking up items.  If residents need 
help with daily tasks, please let the front desk or campus care know.  Social 
distancing, meaning staying at least 6 feet from another person, is important, 
as well as frequent hand washing.  We have not had any cases of COVID-19 at 
Vista Grande Villa, and we are working hard to keep it that way, and due to the 
contagious nature of this virus, it would be very difficult to contain.  Starting 
tomorrow (3/20/20), we will not be accepting any packages at the front 
door.  If there are questions or concerns regarding this, please contact the 
front desk at 787-0222.  Thank you! 
  
  
  
Kim Braun 
Administrative and Hospitality Director 
  
kbraun@vgvilla.com 
p. 517.783.9055 
c. 517-740-3625 
f. 517.787.6909 
2251 Springport Road 
Jackson, MI 49202 
  
vistagrandevilla.com 
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